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thosc specific board members as to why that person was chosen over the other
candidates. A lengthy discussion took place.

Mr. Miketta has heard rumors that the Supervisors will be holding a Town Meeting on
January 14, 2003. Mr. Lippincott advised that the Open Space Committee, not the Board
of Supervisors, is planning a Town Meeting for January 14, 2003 in order to discuss the
purchase of development rights.

L. SUPERVISOR’S COMMENTS:

1. Chairperson Bender has always been interested in the science of windmills
to generate clectricity. Recently, Mr. Lippincott suggested to the Supervisors that they
may want to consider investigating the issue further as a demonstration project and as a
means to possibly assist farmers or individuals who own open space, as an opportunity to
reduce cxpenses or generate revenue. If any residents are interested in investigating wind
power or if they know someone who is involved in the business of alternative energy,
they should contact Mr. Lippincott to discuss the matter further.

M. PRESS CONFERENCE: A conference was held to answer questions of those
reporters prescnt,

N. ADJOURNMENT: Upon motion by Supervisor Snyder, scconded by Supervisor
Bennington, and carried unanimously, the November 25, 2002 Board of Supcrvisors
Meeting was adjourned at 8:45PM.

Respectlfully submitted,
A Zearni

Lynda Seimes
Township Secretary



